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Summer School

[bookmark: _GoBack]The University of Bonn invites international students and other interested individuals from any field of study or discipline to an International Summer Course for German Language and Cultural Studies.
The International Summer Course offers the participants the opportunity to learn the German language or to improve existing language skills and to gain insight into German cultural studies. It will take place from August 2 - August 25, 2017.
Please feel free to visit the website of the International Summer Course: www.sommerkurs.uni-bonn.de. The website will provide detailed information about the program.
Ms. Britt Krukau  ( b.krukau@uni-bonn.de )
Ms. Kim Dubenkropp ( dubenkropp@uni-bonn.de )
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